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March 26, 2008 
 
 
Ivan Orisek 
Rally New York 
2488 Rt. 42 
Forestburgh, NY 12777 
 
 
Dear Ivan: 
 
Ulster County Tourism extends a warm welcome to all of the competitors and crews, family, 
friends and fans of Rally New York USA. We are delighted that you have chosen to headquarter 
this highly successful event at the Nevele Grande Hotel, located in our scenically beautiful 
county. Our tourism and service based businesses are looking forward to the influx of visitors 
your Rally New York event will bring to the region.  
 
While they are here we encourage your visitors to discover our warm, generous hospitality, 
outstanding outdoor activities, exceptional local cuisine and spectacular shopping. With so 
much to see and do here, we’re sure your visitors will want to come back again and again.  
 
Best wishes for a tremendous Rally and a wonderful stay in Ulster County.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard J. Remsnyder, Director 

 


